
 
To whom it may concern, 

 

Thank you for allowing our Coffee Truck to provide our services on your property! 

 

As a requirement of the city we operate out of—Mount Airy, North Carolina—we are required to have 

written permission to provide our services on private property. 

 

Please complete the below questions to satisfy the Planning Department’s requirement: 

1. Name of Business:___________________________________________ 

2. Owner Authorization (print name):______________________________ 

3. Owner Authorization (sign name):_______________________________ 

4. Contact Phone Number:_______________________________________ 

 

Again, thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve! 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian and/or Kathy Brady 

Owner, Bradys Coffee Company 

336-710-9776  

www.bradyscoffeecompany.com 

#bradyscoffeetruck 

http://www.bradyscoffeecompany.com/

